
If you are between the ages of 12-18 and looking to fill your free time  
this summer, then consider joining the Library Volunteen Program.  

Volunteens work the Summer Reading Desk by helping patrons register 
and record books; handing out prizes; and performing other various 

jobs in a lively environment. 

 

Summer Volunteens earn community service hours for their hard work, 
and celebrate together with their own special end-of-summer party.  
Volunteens who work at least six hours will receive a gift bag, water 

bottle, and ear buds.  

 

 

 

 

Summer Volunteen Registration Starts Tuesday, May 31st. 

 

Volunteens are needed to work at the Summer Reading Desk from June 
27th through August 6th. 

 

The Summer Volunteen Picnic is scheduled for  

Friday, August 12th from 2-3pm. 

 


